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September 9, 2020 

 

 

Sent via email only: Ivanpah-Control@aspeneg.com 

 

 

 

Re: Preparation of EIR for the Ivanpah-Control Project 

 

  

 

Dear Ivanpah-Control Project EIR Team, 

 

This letter is written on behalf of Rincon Band of Luiseño Indians, (“Rincon Band” or “Band”), a federally 

recognized Indian Tribe and sovereign government.  

 

The Band has received the Notice of Preparation for the California Public Utilities Commission’s Environmental 

Impact Report. The location identified within project documents is not within the Band’s specific Area of Historic 

Interest (AHI).  

 

At this time, we have no additional information to provide. We recommend that you directly contact a Tribe that is 

closer to the project and may have pertinent information.  

 

Thank you for submitting this project for Tribal review. If you have additional questions or concerns, please do not 

hesitate to contact our office at your convenience at (760) 297-2635 or via electronic mail at crd@rincon-nsn.gov.  

 

Thank you for the opportunity to protect and preserve our cultural assets.  

 

Sincerely,  

 
Cheryl Madrigal 

Tribal Historic Preservation Officer 

Cultural Resources Manager 

 


